

3/23/2020

Dear Symbiote Supplier,

With the uncertainties surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the safety and wellbeing of our customers and employees remains our top priority.

Symbiote supplies essential products that support the healthcare and medical research industries, and is covered by the exceptions found in the Defense Production Act signed by President Trump on 18 March 2020. It is critical that Symbiote continues to receive products from its suppliers, who should also be covered by those exceptions.

As each state has different mandates, orders, and restrictions, we realize you will follow your local directives. Symbiote thanks you for your continued efforts to provide our customers with hospital and lab furniture.

We have also recently been asked to explore a quick ship program for certain products by some of our customers. We will be in contact with each of you individually should that apply to the products you provide Symbiote.

Many of our team here will be working from home these next few weeks. If you have any supply concerns, questions, or are changing your manufacturing plans, please communicate with either Scott Troeger at stroeger@symbiote.com or Barrett Randolph at brandolph@symbiote.com.

Stay healthy.

Travis Randolph & Symbiote Team

